
Dear Pamela - 
I am writing in support of the Antrim Wind Project. Local renewable energy projects like this 
keep revenue in our state and have a positive impact on local economies. NHEC is a utility that 
truly represents the interests of NH residents, and the fact that they are willing to manage 25% of 
the intermittent power that will be generated from the 9 turbines is a strongly favorable 
indication to me. In addition, the siting has been carefully balanced with land conservation 
planning. I wish we had a project like this in Bethlehem (rather than a growing landfill) to 
contribute to our tax base. I hope the SEC will vote in favor of this project.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Marni Hoyle 
Bethlehem, NH 
 


